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As Oregon faces increasing energy demands, enhancing our electrical grid is 

imperative. This is a crucial step toward modernizing our grid, improving reliability, 

and ensuring that communities across the state have access to a stable and resilient 

power supply. A stronger grid means increased energy security, better preparedness 

for climate-related disruptions, and a more sustainable Oregon for generations to 

come. 

 

I urge lawmakers to support HB 3336 and prioritize the resilience and sustainability of 

our state’s energy infrastructure. 


